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Mr President,

- Hungary welcomes the distinguished delegation of Afghanistan and congratulates the
country for the progress achieved in implementing previous UPR recommendations.
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We acknowledge the lmportant legislative work and mst1tut|onal reforms aimed at

improving the country’s human rights situation, with partleular regard to women and
ehlldren :

Hungary shares the view of the Af; ghan Independent Human nghts Commission that
respect for the rule of law is key in ensuring and strengthening human rights, which
carnot be achieved without fair administration of justice and efficient law
‘enforcement capacities, We remain concerned about the prevalence of arbitrary
arrests and detention by the police, cases of torture and other ill-treatment in detention
facilities, different forms of violence, abuse and discrimination against women and
gitls, and the impunity of perpetrators of human rights violations. The worrisome
' human rights 51tuat10n of internally dlSp aced persons is also matter of concern
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Regarding women’s rights, there is a vital need for a contlnued commltment of the

Afghan Government to safeguard these rights. Maintaining this momentum includes -

implementation of the Elimination of Violence Agamst Women {(EVAW) law and
monitoring of its progress.

We encourage Afghanistan to uphold its efforts aimed at the practiealr implementation

of its human rights commitments and recommend the accession of the country to-

the optmnal protoeols of the human nghts conventmns 1t is party to.

We also recommend that Afghanistan enhance its coeperat_ien with the HRC .by
“issuing a standing invitation to special procedires and accepting all requested
visits by mandate holders. | '
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Thank you Mr President.




